
 

From the Pastor                                         August 15, 2021 
 

   We are grateful for and we truly 
enjoyed the Family Revival which began 
last Sunday night and climaxed this past 
Wednesday.  The Vermaas Family was a 
tremendous blessing in presenting the 
Gospel to all in attendance.   

 THANK YOU to those who were able to attend and 
those that assisted in any way.  It takes a TEAM!  Thanks, 
Bro. Tyree,  for the hard work in preparing for the meeting.  
Special thanks also goes out to those businesses and others 
who gave financially to provide special incentives to those 
that brought visitors. 
 Most of all we are thankful for the souls that were 
saved!  May we continue in the spirit of prayer for the com-
ing days.  May we UNITE together for the next four and one-
half months of 2021.  Much is on the calendar, and we desire 
that each event or special day be for the glory of God. 

 

 
  

Our LADIES’ AUXILIARY meetings for August 
and September have been moved to August 30th. 

 

      
 

REMEMBER ALL CHILDREN who are returning or 
have already returned to school.  Parents, be dili-
gent in these days of changing culture and even 

the rewriting of America’s history.  Stay informed 
and involved in the education of your children. 

 

 
 

FAITH CHRISTIAN ACADEMY begins on  
August 23rd for the 2021-22 school year. 

 
 

 



Our next SPECIAL EVENT is the LADIES RETREAT.  We 
encourage all of our ladies (teens-up) to register NOW for 

the retreat scheduled for September 10th-11th. 
Registration forms are on the foyer table. 

 

 
 

HELP US fill the box in the foyer with 
 college supplies for Hannah Cahoon who 

leaves for Pensacola later this month.   
 

 
  

ADVISORY BOARD MEETING - Thursday, 
September 2nd at 6:30 p.m. 

 

         
 

JOIN US for our 
80th Homecoming on  

October 2nd-3rd! 

 

Stewardship Report 
 

 

 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   7,525.86 
Faith Promise .................     1,003.00 
Missions ..........................        100.00 
Friends of Faith .............        170.00 
Building Fund ................        220.00 
Miscellaneous .................        460.00                                     
 

 

TOTAL .......................... $  9,478.86 

 

Serving In 
The Nursery:   

   

Sunday Morning: 
Infants/Toddlers: Terri Marlowe 

2s & 3s: Cindy Cahoon 
  

Sunday Evening: 
Infants/Toddlers: Angel Emerson 

2s & 3s:  Hannah Cahoon 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Infants/Toddlers: M. Marlowe 

2s & 3s:  Wanda Artz 

 

 


